
TOWN COUNCIL REPORT 
COMMUNITY RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

MAY 10, 2024 
 
 
 
The Community Relations Committee last met on April 23rd at 10am.  
 
On Friday April 19th, the CRC and the Town hosted a Community Blood Drive in partnership with 
the Delmarva Blood Bank. The Blood Bank was pleased to have received 22 donations and has 
requested that we host another event in the fall. 
 
The spring Bonfire on the Beach was held on the evening of Friday, April 26th. Despite chilly 
temperatures, about 35-40 people attended the event.  
 
Coffee with Council was not held in April because of the Blood Drive nor will it occur in May due 
to the election. The event will resume on June 21st and I will be reaching out to Council 
members soon to line up hosts for the summer months.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Council Liaison 
   


